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F.2 (E)/2015-NDMA (MW/ Flood Warning) 
Government of Pakistan 

National Disaster Management Authority 
(Prime Minister’s Office) 

ISLAMABAD 

 

                                                                                                                       1 August 2015 

 

Subject: FLOOD WARNING FOR RIVER INDUS AT CHASHMA 

 

 Pakistan Meteorological Department Flood Forecasting Division, Lahore has 

predicted that River Indus at Chashma is likely to attain High flood level, ranging between 

550,000 cusecs to 600,000 cusecs during the period from 1800 PST of 1st August 2015 

to 1800 PST of 2nd August 2015. 

2. In view of above, it is requested that all concerned should be cautioned / 

forewarned to take all necessary precautionary measures to avoid any loss of lives and 

damage to public as well as private property.  

 

3. Forwarded for information / necessary action, please. 

 
 
 
 
 

Lieutenant Colonel 
For Chairman NDMA 

(Raza Iqbal) 
Telephone No:  051 9205035 

Fax: 051 9205086 
Time of Issue: 1615 hours 
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To:  Director General, PDMA Punjab, Lahore 

  Director General, PDMA Sindh, Karachi 

  Director General, PDMA Khyber Pakhtunkhwa, Peshawar 

  Director General, PDMA Balochistan, Quetta  

  DC, D.I. Khan 

  DC, Lakki Marwat 

  DC, Bhakkar 

  DC, Sargodha  

Copy To:  Secretary Ministry of Climate Change, Islamabad 

Chief Secretary, Punjab, Lahore 

Chief Secretary, Sindh, Karachi 

Chief Secretary, Khyber Pakhtunkhwa, Peshawar  

Chief Secretary, Balochistan, Quetta 

Joint Staff, Headquarters, Rawalpindi 

General Headquarters Military Operations Directorate (MO-4) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


